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Bringing Learning to Life 

       
  

           
Laura Samuels- British Track and Field athlete 

 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian 
 
We would like to inform you of a very exciting event that will be taking place after the Easter 
holidays.  
 
On Wednesday 18th April, Eastway Primary will welcome British track and field athlete Laura 
Samuels, who will be spending the afternoon in our school.  
 
Laura will deliver a sponsored fitness circuit with all classes from KS2 and hold a question and 
answer assembly once the fitness session has been completed.  
 
All children will receive a sponsorship form and we ask that each child aims to raise a minimum of 
£3.55 each in sponsorship. The total money raised will be split between Laura Samuels and 
Eastway Primary, enabling us to purchase new equipment and resources that will enhance your 
child’s learning furthermore.  
 
We are extremely thrilled to have Laura visit our school, as she holds much success in the triple 
jump and ranked third among British women. We may be lucky enough for Laura to show a 
demonstration to the children, as we look to enter Athletics season in PE.  
 
All children will wear their school PE kit for the afternoon. 
 
We are really excited about this visit and hope that you can share that excitement with us, in 
supporting the children to aim high and challenge themselves. 
 
 
If you have any questions about the event, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss A Roti 
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